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Comments: as a homeowner in Bear Valley I am writing you to please veto the idea of closing thousands of acres

in the Stanislaus National Forest to off road vehicle use over winter. The entire area around Bear Valley is an

enviable treasure for winter sports--we are extremely supportive of outdoor sports; winter and summer.  The

health of Alpine County depends on this usage--please do not approve this.


